From: Joe Abboud
Sent: 28 October 2023 22:27

To: Sam FitzPatrick <Sam.FitzPatrick@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Permeela 4

Subject: Re: URGENT imminent planning deadline - Application number: 2023/3346/P - 14 Alvanley Gardens, NW6
11D

Hello Sam

We have now had the chance for the first time to view the proposed alterations to no 14 Alvanley Gardens. Nos 14
& 15 Alvanley are very close, separated by a few feet only. The proposed extension of the 1st floor adjacent to our
house, would restrict the light entering 6 windows and affecting 5 different rooms, and in particular on the ground
floor, the light entering our main living room and our library. Please see attached pictures for illustration.

We have not been consulted about these changes and would like to understand the extent to which the proposed
changes would restrict our light. This is not apparent from the drawings provided.

We request that an assessment of this impact be carried out prior to granting planning permission so that we can
determine the full extent of the impact. If this is not possible, we object to the proposals on the basis that our right

to light is compromised.

We tried to raise our objection directly on the website but the website link didn’t work.









Thank you
Joe & Permeela Abboud
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